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The Bishop of Seoul, the Right Reverend Matthew Chung, was elected as Primate of Korea upon
the retirement of the Most Reverend Paul Hwan Yoon in March. The new Primate now becomes
the joint President of The Korean Mission Partnership.

The new Bishop of Taejon
The Right Reverend Andrew Shin







